

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF ZAMBIA

Telephone: Telefax:

+49 (0) 30 2062 94-0 +49 (0) 30 2062 94-19

Telegraphic: E-Mail:

Adress: Zambians Berlin info@zambiaembassy.de

2nd August, 2018

Axel-Springer-Straße 54a 10117 Berlin

Federal Republic of Germany

In reply please quote

The Permanent Secretary, Office of the President, Eastern Province Administration, Chipata, Zambia

Dear Sir,

REF: MS: LINDA HARA - AN INTRODUCTION

The above mentioned is a Zambian resident in the Federal Republic of Germany and bearer of this letter. As an embassy, we are cognisant of her efforts along with her colleagues that have set aside their personal resources to support the education of underprivileged Zambian children particularly those residing in your province.

The children have been supported from primary school right through to university. Their efforts need our support, as government, in any way possible so that their investment in our children does not go to waste. In this respect, we appeal, on their behalf, to your good offices to assist, where possible, access to government bursaries so that as many children as possible may go to college and universities and secondly that those that have completed college or university may be facilitated to find gainful employment.

For any further clarifications, do not hesitate to contact me. I remain hopeful and confident that your good offices will pick up this good cause where Ms. Hara and her colleagues have invited us to join them.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony Mukwita

AMBASSADOR